
PUBLIC NOTICE
Montgomery Technical Coordinating Committee Working Meeting Announcement

The Montgomery Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) announces that the 
Technical Coordinating Committee (TCC) will meet to review and select Year 2035 
Long Range Transportation Plan Projects based on needs identified by our travel demand 
forecasting model.

Technical Coordinating Committee — The Technical Coordinating Committee (TCC) 
advises the MPO on the feasibility and technical aspects of proposed transportation 
projects.  The TCC is composed of engineers and planners from member municipalities, 
state planners and engineers, and federal planners.  The TCC will meet on Wednesday, 
May 5th, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. at the Downtown Intermodal Transportation Facility, located 
at 495 Molton Street, Montgomery, AL 36104, in the Conference Room.

For more information about the Year 2035 Long Range Transportation Plan call Mr. 
Robert E. Smith Jr., Senior Transportation Planner, Department of Planning and 
Development, Transportation Planning Division, City of Montgomery at (334) 241-2249 
or email him at rsmith@montgomeryal.gov .  For more information, check the MPO 
website at http://www.montgomerympo.org and click on the Year 2035 Long Range 
Transportation Plan link. If you have special disabilities that require special assistance, please 
contact the MPO Staff at least 72 hours before the meeting at the number listed above so 
that accommodations can be made.  All meetings are open to the public.


